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Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are writing to request your support and endorsement for a rock ‘n’ roll radio station that is specially designed for law enforcement, firefighters, EMS, dispatch, corrections, veterans, and their supporters, focused on mental health. Our station aims to provide a supportive and empowering platform that delivers high-energy rock ‘n’ roll as well as valuable resources that help our listeners navigate the unique challenges and demands of their professions.

As first responders ourselves, we understand that mental health is an essential aspect of overall wellbeing for first responders as well as their families and communities. Therefore, we are committed to creating a welcoming and supportive environment that encourages our listeners to seek help when needed and offers resources to help them cope with trauma and stress.

Our radio station is a valuable resource for first responders all over the country. We have established a platform that delivers a diverse range of music while providing humor, relevant and up-to-date information, and resources. By creating an inclusive community that addresses the unique mental health challenges that first responders face, we aim to empower them to prioritize their wellbeing and seek help when needed.

We believe that with your endorsement and support, we can help create a positive impact on mental health in the first responder community. Your recognition of our work and our mission will play an essential role in inspiring first responders across the country to prioritize their mental health and wellbeing.

We kindly request your endorsement towards our mission of serving those who serve us by providing motivational and empowering resources and awareness to support their mental health challenges.

When you or your organization decide to endorse our efforts, these are the actions we hope you will take:
1) Write a letter on your letterhead endorsing The Thin Line Rock Station. Please mail or scan a copy to info@thethinlinerockstation.com.
2) Allow us to use your name as an endorser as we build the campaign for first responder mental health.

Please contact us if you have questions, would like more details about The Thin Line Rock Station or if you ever have something for us to broadcast to the first responder community. 

Thank you very much for your ongoing support, and we look forward to hearing from you.



Sincerely,


The Thin Line Rock Station family
PO Box 1182	www.TheThinLineRockStation.com	(740) 921-1611
Athens, OH 45701
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